MENARD COUNTY UNDERGROUND WATER DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PERMIT APPLICATION

2

AUGUST 14, 2024

MENARD COUNTY COURTHOUSE
2"° FLOOR @ Menard Co. UWD Office
206 E San Saba, Menard TX 76859

2:00 PM

The Menard County Underground Water District will hold a public hearing for an application to
drill a non-exempt well on Wednesday, August 14, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. on the 2" floor of the
Menard County Courthouse, 206 E. San Saba, Menard, Texas. The permit information is the
following:

Alice Hernandez, FM 2092, Requesting 3 acre-feet per year, domestic under 10 acres

In accordance with District Rules, public comments or contested case requests will be accepted
by the District in written form and must be turned in or mailed to the District office by 4pm
August 7, 2024. To mail in public comments or contested case requests please mail to P.O. Box
1215, Menard, Texas 76859 or by email to manager l.org. For any
questions, please contact Meredith Allen at manager@n org or by phone
(325) 396-3670.




